
Wow,  we’re already halfway through summer,  soon we’ll be back on the dance floor for the 
2024/2025 dance season.

There is still plenty of time to register for the 2024/2025 season and the returning dancer credit 
deadline has been extended until August 20, 2024.  Be sure to sign up for your favourite class(es) as 
spaces are limited and our most popular classes fill up quickly.
If you need help determining the best class(es) for your dancer,  please reach out to our register Amy 
for assistance.  

The 2024/2025 dance season will see a few new faces on our teaching staff as unfortunately, Ms. 
Melanie has resigned from her position with MDA.  We wish her well and thank her for the many years 
she taught at MDA, for the love of dance that she had and that she taught to her students.  She will be 
missed by the executive team and her students.  We are still in the process of interviewing and will 
announce as soon as possible who will be joining our teaching staff. 

Come by and say Hi!!
Fun, food trucks, festivities, and MORE coming to downtown Harriston this 
summer!
Saturday August 10, 10:00am – 2:00pm

If your dancer participated in the festivals, copies of their certificates will be available for pick up at 
our booth.
We will have a few “dancer” and “dancer mom” hats and tote bags for sale; only $5.00 each.

There is lots going on over the next few weeks. We are very excited as next week, our studio floors are 
being REDONE!!  When we return in September,  our floors will be shiny, smooth and like new!!

A few important dates to keep in mind as we look ahead to the 2024/2025.
Season Start Date:  Monday September 9th, 2024
Christmas Showcase:  Weekend of December 13th, 2024
Year End Recital:  Weekend of May 30th, 2025
More information will be sent closer to the dates.

We will have extra tickets available to purchase at the Harriston Street Party or contact 
any member of the executive team to purchase.
Raffle tickets must be dropped off no later than AUGUST 21, 2024;  the draw happens at 
our AGM .



Our Annual General Meeting for the 2023/2024 dance season 
will be on Wednesday August 21, 2024. 
The location is yet to be determined,  please watch Facebook 
and your email for confirmation.
The meeting will start at 7:30pm.
All parents are encouraged to attend and learn about MDA.
We will also be making our annual raffle draw live before the 
meeting.  Please be sure to have your tickets dropped off.

There are many items in our lost and found box that need to find their owner – there 
are a few water bottles, some black dance shorts and a very nice black winter jacket.
Lost and found will be available for viewing on August 21 at our AGM;  any items not 
claimed will be donated or disposed of.  

We hope that everyone has been enjoying the warm summer weather and is looking forward to getting 
back on the dance floor.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to any member of the executive 
team.

Happy Dancing,
Lisa Booth | President
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